
Dear House Energy and Environment Comittee,  
 
         My name is Eric Halliday I am a lifelong Oregon resident. I wanted to voice my support for HB 2656. 
I am in favor of any action which protects our drinking water and our forests and reduces the use of 
pesticides and chemicals on our forests. I urge each of you to support this bill and the protections it 
would give to Oregonians and our forests. If you have any questions for me please contact me by email 
at emh221@gmail.com or by phone at 5033473667. Thank you and have a nice evening. 
Sincerely, 
Eric Halliday 
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